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13th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
Recently in our Experience week, the children had the opportunity to work with an Artist. 
Their main focus was illustration and water colours.  As a result, the children produced some 
fantastic artwork that we would like to share with you. 
 
On Wednesday 21st November after school and Thursday 22nd in the morning, we will be 
displaying all the children’s work for you to look at and purchase. If you are unable to attend 
on these days you can still order without seeing the original artwork!  We are sure they will 
make fantastic family Christmas presents.  
 
Purchasing the Artwork 
 
If you would like to purchase the children’s work in a frame the cost would be £5 and any 
additional photocopies framed would be £2 each. 
 
Please bring with you the attached reply slip.  Orders can be collected after viewing or you 
can send the slip into school until Wednesday 28th November.  All profits made will be going 
towards the cost of our new “Multi Use Games Area” which is close to being completed. 
 
Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr David McLeod 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
I would like to order my child’s work. 
 
Name _______________________________________Art work Number _________  
 
I would like my child’s Framed art work and I enclose £5 
 
I would like            additional framed copies and enclose a further  
 
Total enclosed £______________ 
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